PETITION

To the Honourable the Members of the House of Assembly in Parliament assembled —

The Petition of the undersigned residents of the Sturt electorate and greater South
Australia.

Argument

We draw the attention of your Honourable House the great inconvenience suffered by
the residents of Dernancourt and Highbury by the lack of action in installing traffic-lights
at the area to the entrance of the Dernancourt Shopping Centre (840 Lower North East
Road). The lack of traffic lights at this area causes many instances of dangerous driving
including right and left-turns out of the shopping centre. Further, the lack of traffic lights
causes a dangerous situation between pedestrians and motorists exiting the shopping
centre. In addition, due to the increasing amount of development at the shopping centre,
it is evident that there will be more customers to the complex and thus, more people will
be confronted with the consequences of the lack of traffic lights. Unfortunately, a small
boy was killed on collision with a motorist on 3 August 2000 at this location. This
dangerous situation must be rectified.

Request

Your petitioners therefore request that your Honourable House will urge the
Government to take immediate action to install traffic lights at the entrance to the
Dernancourt Shopping Centre.
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